
PUBLIC NOTICE 

COVID -19 Health Emergency 

Effective March 20 Until Further Notice 

 
A Public Health Emergency has been declared in the Town of Cranberry Isles with 

the following directive from the Cranberry Isles Board of Selectmen: 

 

Year-round residents who are returning from trips off island for more than a day, 

as well as returning summer residents, are strongly encouraged to self-quarantine 

for two weeks and be fever-free for at least three days, per CDC recommendations. 

All residents and visitors are further advised to follow current US Centers for 

Disease Control (CDC) recommendations for limiting public gatherings and 

observing proper social distance. Unnecessary off island travel is strongly 

discouraged for island residents. 

 

Contractors or others commuting daily to Cranberry Isles for work are strongly 

encouraged to remain on their jobsites while on island for work and maintain 

proper social distance from residents at all times, including limiting interactions 

with island residents.  

 

Cari Alley, Health Officer for the Town of Cranberry Isles has advised that she 

will be providing public information and assistance by a variety of means as the 

situation warrants and as she is authorized as the Local Health Officer.  

 

These guidelines are in effect March 17 Until Further Notice 

 

The Cranberry Isles Board of Board of Selectmen will be hold regular follow-up 

meetings on Tuesdays and Fridays starting March 24, 2020 at 10am at the Town 

Office to further assess the situation as it evolves. Remote attendance will be made 

available for that meeting for anyone who wishes to attend. Contact information 

will be posted as we are looking into video conferencing as an alternative to 

teleconferencing.  

 
 

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR 
COVID -19 RECOMMNEDATIONS 

 



Covid-19 Recommendations  

 
 

• It is strongly recommended that ALL non-essential 
travel stop!  

• It is strongly recommended that residents follow 
CDC’s recommendation of social distancing, proper 
hygiene practices and sanitation practices.  

• It is strongly recommended that businesses follow the 
Governor's ban on groups of 10 or more people 
indoors.  

• It is strongly recommended that individuals self- 
quarantine for the CDC's suggestion of 14 days after 
any travel through areas where Covid-19 is 
spreading. Travel for this purpose is more than one 
day of movement. (Going to the grocery store and/or 
a doctor appointment and then coming home on the 
same day is not subject to self-quarantine at this time. 
BUT all other recommendations are in effect. Hand 
washing and social distancing).  

• It is strongly recommended that IF you feel sick and 
have symptoms of Covid-19 to CALL YOUR 
HEALTHCARE PROVIDER FIRST to get instructions 
on how to proceed. 

 


